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      A Macintosh Users Group

Washington Apple Pi
To Celebrate 25th Anniversary

What: The Washington Apple Pi Macintosh Computer Users
Group is holding a party to celebrate its 25th anniversary.
Shawn King of the Your Mac Life Internet radio program is the
special guest. Anyone interested in Apple branded computers is
welcome to come. A brunch will be served as part of the
celebration. Please check www.wap.org for information about
what to bring.

When: Saturday, April 26, 2003 from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

Where: The Forum (above the Community Theater) at Northern Virginia
Community College in Annandale, Virginia. Check the web site for
directions.

Information: Media is welcome. For more information, please contact Dave Ottalini at
vppublicity@wap.org or call 301-984-0300.
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